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17 April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have a fantastic opportunity for Year R children to be part of an exciting event called ‘Huff & Puff’.  
Huff and Puff offers the chance for you to support your child with their physical development. As part of 
this event, your child will be able to collect a free bag of stimulating games equipment and cards to 
‘have- a go’ with at home.  
 
The Huff & Puff event will be held at the Arena Sports Centre on Tuesday 18th June 2024. Children who 
are successful in their application will need to arrive at school at the usual time. Children will need to be 
dressed in their school PE kit and have a named water bottle. The children will walk to and from the 
event at the Arena Sports Centre that morning, during school hours. 
 
If you would like to be part of this very exciting event, you MUST make sure that you are able to attend 
the Huff & Puff session with your child. Parents/carers will be able to drop their child off at school as 
usual, then sign in through the front office by 9.10am. We will aim to leave by 9.15am and aim to be 
back at school by 12.00pm that day. Please note, volunteers must not have younger siblings or children 
with them.  
 
If your child is interested in taking part, please complete the attached details and return to the office by 
Monday 20th May. If this event is oversubscribed, we will draw names out of a hat. You will be notified if 
your child has been successful in gaining a place by Wednesday 22nd May. If your child is selected, please 
can they come into school dressed in their PE kit on the day of the event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Perkins 
Early Years Lead 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Huff & Puff Tuesday 18th June 2024 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________ in _________________class  
to attend the Huff & Puff Event on Tuesday 18th June 2024.  
 
I give permission for my child to be photographed/filmed   
 
 
I can walk to the event, attend the event and walk back to school     
 
Signed Parent/Carer: ____________________________________    Date: ______________________ 
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